JOHN KIRKHAM

From: KIRSTY GREEN

Sent: 18 November 2022 08:17

To: JOHN KIRKHAM

Subject: FW: Street safe visit 20.08.2022

Email from 24.08.2022

X

From: Anna Harper [mailto:annajbl@hotmail.com]
Sent: 24 August 2022 11:57

To: KIRSTY GREEN <Kirsty.Green@southvorks. nn.police.uk>

Subject: Re: Street safe visit 20.08.2022
Hi Kirsty

The security staff were briefed at the beginning of their shift and were supplied with the fully charged
body cam. When the Street Safe team visited the premises they questioned the whereabouts of the body
cam. The security staff had put the body cam in his pocket. | asked him why it was there (he said it wasn’t
charged - this is not true), | inmediately told him to put it on and he did.

As a result of this breach, the security staff in question has been verbally reprimanded by myself and we
are no longer going to be using him going forward.
Ashley and | are really disappointed in this as we have worked so hard over the last few weeks to ensure
we are adhering to all of the conditions all of the time. We want to make the venue work and keep all of
our customers safe so that they enjoy their night and welcome feedback like this so that we can continue
to make further improvements.

| will personally take it upon myself to check that the body cam is being worn on the hour, every hour
going forwards and not just at the beginning of my shift. Ashley has always ensured that it is fully charged

when he is in during the day.
Many thanks
Anna
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From: KIRSTY GREEN <Kirsty.Green@southyorks.pnn.police.uk
Sent: 24 August 2022 10:10

To: Anna Harper <annajbl@hotmail.com>
Cc: Ashley Stockton <ashieystockton81@icloud.com>;

Good morning,

Just to bring to your attention a breach of the licence that was highlighted on a visit that was carried out by officers
on the 20.08.2022 at 00:10.

It was noted that security staff were not wearing body worn cameras as is required as part of the conditions. When
officers spoke with security staff one guard was carrying a camera in his pocket, however this was not charged.



If you could please ensure that all conditions are being adhered to whilst the venue is open, any none compliance
would be considered a breach of your premise licence and may result in further action being taken.

Regards,

Kirsty Green

Licensing Enforcement Officer

South Yorkshire Police Licensing Department
c/o Barnsley Police Headquarters
Churchfields

Barnsley

S$702DL

Email: kirsty.green@southyorks.pnn.police.uk
T: 01226 736046

M: 07917212736

Website address - sqiufh\}érks.poliée.uk
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Tackling child sexual exploitation is a priority for the Force and it is the responsibility of everyone to help spot the

signs and say something.

For more information visit www.southyorkshire.police.uk/spotthesigns

Please be advised that the content of emails may be submitted as evidence to a Licensing hearing should issues
arising not be resolved. The Local Council may post them as part of the process on their Website which has public

access.

SYP Alerts offers information about local policing issues by text, email or voice message. Sign-up now at

www.svpalerts.co.uk #SignMeUp
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